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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2011 4:07 PM
To: 'britpete@aol.com'
Cc: reinlib@aol.com; s.malaeb@comcast.net; rbatiste@eec-corp.com
Subject: RE: Approval of Work Plan with Modifications; Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002945 and 

Geotracker Global ID T0619778840, Chevron #9-8861 (Independent), 2145 35th Avenue, 
Oakland, CA 94601) 

Categories: Red Category

Hi all, 
I just noticed that we’re passed the action dates we agreed upon, so wanted to followup to see if progress was being made, 
and when an initial data package might be forthcoming.  Let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: britpete@aol.com [mailto:britpete@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2010 3:02 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: reinlib@aol.com; s.malaeb@comcast.net; rbatiste@eec-corp.com 
Subject: Approval of Work Plan with Modifications; Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002945 and Geotracker Global ID 
T0619778840, Chevron #9-8861 (Independent), 2145 35th Avenue, Oakland, CA 94601)  
 
 

Hi Mr. Detterman: 
  
Based on the letter of approval of the revised workplan for the subject site, a “Miscellaneous Report - Preliminary data 
transmittal and selection of well locations” is due on September 24, 2010.  Please see the except from the letter below 
and the attached letter.  Due to a delay in receiving funds and reimbursements from the Orphan Fund, we kindly request 
an extension of the below deadlines a total of four months.   
  
“Please submit the following deliverables and technical reports to ACEH (Attention: Mark Detterman), according to the 
following schedule:  
  
August 27, 2010 – Addendum to Work Plan, if needed (Item D above)  

September 24, 2010 – Miscellaneous Report - Preliminary data transmittal and selection of well locations  

October 29, 2010 – Subsurface Investigation and Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report  

January 30, 2010 – Second Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Report”  
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Thank you for your understanding. 
  
Respectfully yours,  
  
  
Peter Robertson  
Salisbury Avenue Associates, LLC  
2917 MacArthur Blvd., #3F  
Oakland, CA 94602  
britpete@aol.com 
TEL: (510) 517-8650 


